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U.S. Department
of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE
Washington. DC 20580

Pipeline and Hazardous
Materials Safety
Administration SEP 19 201

Mr. Theopolis Holeman

Group Vice President US Operations

Texas Eastern Transmission, LP ( TET Spectra Energy Corporation)
5400 Westheimer Court

Houston, TX 77056
MTB-77-3W

Dear Mr. Holeman:

The Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) has begun an effort to
update and consolidate our records concerning issued special permits. Late last year, PHMSA
staff contacted Texas Eastern Transmission (TET) concerning your current and future plans
regarding special permits that have been issued to your company.

During our telephone call, TET noted that special permit MTB-77-3W, issued on

December 1, 1978, was no longer needed. Accordingly, the special permit (copy enclosed) will
be terminated effective 60 days from the date of receipt of this letter unless you contact
PHMSA to object.

If you have any questions, please contact, John Gale, Director, Division of Standards and
Rulemaking, by email at john.gale @dot.gov, or by phone at 202-366-4046.

Sincerely,

=i

Jeffrey D. Wiese
Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety

Enclosure
Permit #: MTB-77-3W



